
ACT WorkKeys Notice #21—2015.08.12:  WorkKeys Pricing 
 
 
Dear ACT WorkKeys Users,  
  
ACT's mission is to help people achieve education and workplace success by providing a broad array of 
assessment, research, information, and program management solutions in the areas of education and 
workforce development.  As a not-for-profit organization, ACT continually reinvests in its programs and 
systems to ensure that they reflect the highest levels of quality, reliability, and utility. 
  
ACT will institute modest price increases for WorkKeys assessments to its prevailing-rate contracts 
effective September 1, 2015.   
  
If your test site uses WorkKeys assessments and/or National Career Readiness Certificate (NCRC) 
programs and services that are paid for by another organization through a contract with ACT, that 
organization should have already received this information. 
  
Should you have questions or comments, please contact us at 800.967.5539 or workkeys@act.org. 
  
Thank you for your advocacy and support. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
The ACT WorkKeys Staff 
  
For past WorkKeys Notices, and for other WorkKeys documentation, visit the WorkKeys Reference Center 
website at www.act.org/workkeys-private/reference/. 
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